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Attendance is One Key to High School Success

Attendance is one of the main factors in student success in high school. Learn more about how

Maine East, Maine South and Maine West support students who are struggling with attendance

challenges.

En español

بالعربیة

WATCH VIDEO

Parents: Provide Feedback by
Completing the 5 Essentials Survey

Maine East, Maine South and Maine West

are asking all parents to complete the 5

Essentials Survey as soon as possible. This

survey provides important information for the

schools. The survey closes February 14 and

requires a 20% parent participation rate in

order for the schools to receive data.

COMPLETE SURVEY

Students Honored for Academic
Achievement

The District 207 Board of Education named

three students as “207’s Best” for Academic

Achievement recently.
 

The students recognized were Anami Patel

from Maine East (left), Kate Stewart from

Maine South (center) and Malaika Zaidi from

Maine West (right).

LEARN MORE

Summer School Course
Information Now Available

The summer program in District 207 offers

students opportunities to gain academic

credit, receive enrichment or remediation

and explore new interests. Summer school

will be offered at all three schools this

summer in two sessions.
 

Session 1: June 15 – July 2

Session 2: July 6 – July 23
 

Incoming juniors and seniors may begin

registering February 18th beginning at 7:30

a.m. Incoming freshmen and sophomores

may begin registering February 24th

beginning at 7:30 a.m.

LEARN MORE

Next MCYAF Meeting Set for
January 23

"How to Help Someone Grieving the Loss of

A Child from Overdose" will be the topic of

the Maine Community Youth Assistance

Foundation (MCYAF) meeting at 9 a.m. on

Thursday, January 23 in the Maine South

High School in the Principal's Conference

Room. The meeting is free and open to the

public. 

 

MCYAF is dedicated to the prevention of

teen drug and alcohol use and the promotion

of positive mental health for all teens in

Maine Township. 

LEARN MORE

Maine Township High School District 207 serves students and families from Park Ridge, nearly all of
Des Plaines, as well as parts of Glenview, Harwood Heights, Morton Grove, Niles, Norridge,

Norwood Park Township and Rosemont.

Community Bulletin Board

Information from community organizations of interest to District 207 families.
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